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It's time to CELEBRATE. Let's make "2022" a year to remember. This year Reverend Anderson Porter will be 
celebrating 60 years as an Ordained Minister. We believe this is something that should be recognized. Pastor Porter 
has always given just about everything he has to anyone in need and, he is always there when you need him. Pastor 
is an amazing person who is living an amazing life. We are planning a great time for him to join his family and 
friends and celebrate this auspicious occasion and. you are invited to join us. This is not a surprise. He has been 
informed of our plans. 

We arc also going to create a scrapbook filled with pictures. memorabilia and memories and would appreciate any 
contributions you could make to complete this book. As we all know, Pastor enjoys a good joke. We would like to 
create a list of our favorite jokes that he can share. use or adapt as he sees fit. We will be unable to return any items 
you send as they will be included in this presentation. 

This will be a double celebration as the Wissinoming Presbyterian Church is also celebrating our Anniversary of one 
hundred and thirty-four years serving and praising our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. Also, Pastor Porter has been 
with us for twenty-five years (this year begins his twenty-sixth year) and is the longest serving Pastor of this church. 

Please complete the enclosed reservation form and return it with your payment to the name and address on the form. 
There will be limited seating so please get your reservation and payment in as soon as possible. If you have any 
questions you may contact: BarAdams - Smelter at 215-200-7591.
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